AMI BERA, M.D.

6TH DISTRICT, CALIFORNIA

COMMITTEE ON FOREIGN AFFAIRS:

SUBCOMMITTEES:

RANKING MEMBER, EAST ASIA AND PACIFIC
SOUTH AND CENTRAL ASIA

PERMANENT SELECT COMMITTEE ON INTELLIGENCE:

SUBCOMMITTEES:

NATIONAL INTELLIGENCE ENTERPRISE
NATIONAL SECURITY AGENCY AND CYBER



WASHINGTON OFFICE

172 Cannon House Office Building Washington, DC 20515 Phone: (202) 225–5716 Fax: (202) 226–1298

DISTRICT OFFICE

8950 CAL. CENTER DRIVE BUILDING 3, SUITE 100 SACRAMENTO, CA 95826 PHONE: (916) 635–0505 FAX: (916) 635–0514

HTTPS://BERA.HOUSE.GOV AMI.BERA@MAIL.HOUSE.GOV

October 1, 2025

The Honorable Catherine Szpindor Chief Administrative Officer U.S. House of Representatives Room HB-28, The Capitol Washington, DC 20515

Dear Ms. Szpindor:

I have been informed that Members of Congress will continue receiving their salary despite the current federal government shutdown. Members of Congress should be treated just like all other federal workers and servicemembers forced to go without a paycheck.

Please withhold my pay until an agreement to reopen the government is signed into law.

Sincerely,

Ami Bera, M.D.

Member of Congress